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Photo: The Sun Finally Came Out at Reunion 

Dear Putney Alumni and Friends, 

Recently, at reunion, a former faculty member noted how much the trees have 
grown. It felt like a metaphor for so much of what we do. While the roots dig deeper 
into the ground and the trees grow stronger and taller, we also need to tend and 
care for things that seem solid and permanent, and not take them for granted. 

As we close the books on our school year, the tending to what matters-the 
teaching of students and the building of community-remains as important as ever. 
We celebrate our faculty and their commitment to their work. And we thank you, the 
larger Putney family, for the many ways you stay in touch as well. 

We look ahead to next year with a bit of wonder and excitement as Putney 
prepares to celebrate its 90th anniversary. Many events are in the works (save the 
date: Harvest Festival is Sunday, October 12) and we hope to see many of you 
throughout the year. 

Best wishes, 
Alison 

Alison Frye 
Alumni Relations Manager 



https://www.flickr.com/photos/putneyschool/albums/72177720326940464
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=alEN9FvNZpE&t=1s


https://www.sevendaysvt.com/arts-culture/art-review-life-reflections-anne-sarcka-43424584




https://youtu.be/SfCqZEU0574?si=aIFFKLzeptDZ0y8J
https://archive.ph/iBkgs
https://youtu.be/4_Jk0kFC2iY?si=EyLgfHlfzcLN2Bvy
https://www.putneyschool.org/welcome-v2/
https://www.putneyschool.org/make-a-gift-now/


https://teamlocker.squadlocker.com/#/lockers/the-putney-school-store-2322610



